Dear Editor,

My wife and I could not be prouder of our daughter, Amy. Born in Wethersfield, she eturned to town following her graduation from Providence College and began a career in own government as Wethersfield Assistant Town Clerk.

Since that time she has been actively involved in the civic life of Wethersfield. While raising her family, she was an active member of her parent teacher organizations. She also aught Religious Education at Incarnation Church.

For the last five years Amy has expanded her civic service by serving on the Wethersield Town Council. For two of those years Amy served as Mayor. As Mayor, Amy led a Democratic majority which oversaw the renovation of the high school, the purchase of the Kycia Farm while maintaining sound school and town budgets.

Wethersfield residents would be well served by having a strong, compassionate woman representing them in the General Assembly. We're so proud that our daughter has chosen to be that woman.

June and I urge all Wethersfield registered Democrats to vote for our daughter Amy Morrin Bello in the Aug. 11 primary.

The Property of the State of the Company State of the Company of t

Iohn Morrin